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<Correspondence Date> 

 

 
<Letter Reference Number> 

 
JANE SAMPLE 

124 ANY STREET 

ANY CITY ON A0A 0A0 

 

 

 
Dear JANE SAMPLE: 

We are writing to invite you to get screened for cervical cancer. This year, cervical cancer will be found in 

about 1,500 women in Canada and at least one woman will die every day from this disease. The good news 

is that you can take steps to protect yourself from cervical cancer by having regular Pap tests. 

The Pap test is a screening test that looks for early warning signs of cervical cancer. As long as your test 

results are normal, you should have this screening test every three years. We will send you a letter about 

your Pap test result about a month after your test and another letter when it is time for your next cervical 

screening test.  

Call your family doctor or nurse practitioner to book your Pap test appointment. 

If you do not have a family doctor or nurse practitioner, the Health Care Connect program can help you find 

one for free. Call 1-800-445-1822 or visit www.ontario.ca/healthcareconnect.  

Having a Pap test is an important part of staying healthy. Cervical cancer can most often be prevented with 

regular screening and by having proper follow-up, if necessary. You can read more about cervical screening 

in the enclosed handout.  

Protect your health. Book a Pap test today. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Linda Rabeneck, MD MPH FRCPC 
Vice-President, Prevention and Cancer Control, Cancer Care Ontario 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about our screening programs, please visit www.ontario.ca/screenforlife, or 

contact us at screenforlife@cancercare.on.ca or toll-free at 1-866-662-9233. If you do not want to get 

letters from Cancer Care Ontario about cancer screening call us at 1-866-662-9233. 


